
 

 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the Board members and 

the general public that the Gila County Provisional Community College District 

Governing Board may be present at any of the following events. No formal Board 

action will be taken at these events.  

• Eastern Arizona College-Payson Campus Nurse Pinning –                                                                                          

Wednesday, May 11,11 a.m. at the Church of the Nazarene, Payson, AZ 

• Eastern Arizona College-Payson Campus Commencement Exercises –                           

Wednesday, May 11, 4 p.m. at the Payson Campus 

• Eastern Arizona College-Payson Campus Allied Health Ceremony –                                                                            

Thursday, May 12,10:00 a.m. at the Payson Campus 

• Eastern Arizona College-Gila Pueblo Campus Nurse Pinning –                                           

Thursday, May 12, 4 p.m. at the Miami High School Auditorium 

• Eastern Arizona College-Gila Pueblo Campus Commencement Exercises –                       

Thursday, May 12, 6 p.m. at the Miami High School Ragus Field 

 

 

DATE NOTICE PUBLISHED: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 

TIME NOTICE PUBLISHED: 9:00 a.m. 

 

ATTEST:  

  Dr. Janet Brocker, Governing Board President 

  Gila County Provisional Community College District 
 

  
                     Distribution Notice: 

 

1. GCPCCD GOVERNING BOARD MEMBERS      
2. GCPCCD GILA PUEBLO CAMPUS ADMINISTRATION OFFICE SIX SHOOTER CANYON-FRONT DOOR 

3. GCPCCD PAYSON CAMPUS ADMINISTRATION OFFICE MUD SPRINGS ROAD-FRONT DOOR 

4. EAC PROFESSIONAL & OPERATIONAL SUPPORT STAFF PRESIDENT 
5. KMOG 

6. KRIM 

7. KQSS 
8. ARIZONA SILVERBELT/COPPER COUNTRY NEWS 

9. PAYSON ROUNDUP 

 

Act (ADA) 42 U.S.C. §§ 12101 -12213 (Supp. 1992). Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation, such as a sign 

language interpreter, by contacting Leitha Griffin, Gila Pueblo Campus at (928) 425-8481 ext. 120. Requests should be made as early as 

possible to allow time to arrange the accommodation. 

 


